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March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,
Parent and Child Boogie Bounce Club

I am writing to inform you about an exciting opportunity for our students at Mundesley
Infant and Junior School - the Boogie Bounce Club! What makes this club special is that it's
not just for the kids - it's a parent and child event! Parents are encouraged to participate
alongside their children, creating a fun and active bonding experience for families.

What is Boogie Bounce: Boogie Bounce is a dance inspired, choreographed, training
concept, which uses a mini trampoline and gravity as resistance.

Age Range: Year 2 - Year 6

Time: Tuesdays after school from 3:30pm-4:15pm, starting from Tuesday 16th April to
Tuesday 21st May

Location: Mundesley Junior School Hall

Please note that parents/carers are required to accompany their children to each session to
assist with setting up and putting away the trampolines. Additionally, parents are
encouraged to join in the bouncing fun!

As this is a trial run of the club, we kindly ask that no younger siblings attend. This is both
for logistical reasons and to ensure the safety of all participants.

Due to limited space, participation will be on a first-come, first-served basis. If you are
interested in joining the Boogie Bounce Club, please respond to the survey linked below by
Friday 22nd March. Your prompt response will help us in planning accordingly.

Survey Link: Click Here

Regards

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools M1J]S


https://forms.gle/o23KcfMYXiBq5KwR9

